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November 14, 2011 
 
 
Mr. John McGurk 
Sportler 4 a Children’s World 
Osnabrück 
GERMANY 
 
 
Dear John: 
 
It was wonderful to see you during your most recent visit to New York.  Congratulations on completing 
another marathon and for the work that you do on behalf of children around the world.  Our sincere 
thanks for your commitment to honoring those who lost their lives in the tragic events of September 11, 
2001, and for the very generous donation that you made to the New York Police & Fire Widows’ & 
Children’s Benefit Fund. 
 
It was my pleasure to be given a book with photos and comments by your supporters, and to receive the 
message of goodwill from the mayors of Osnabrück and Münster.  Please accept our very best wishes for 
continued success in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leslie Slocum 
 
Leslie Slocum 
Protocol Officer 
Mayor’s Office for Protocol 


